
Bennett Elementary School is excited
to celebrate the accomplishments of
our former Bennett Bears who are

graduating from high school this year! 

We would like to invite our former
Bennett Bears to come walk the halls in
their caps and gowns Monday, June 3,

2024. Grads, please arrive @ 2:00.

Once a bear, always a bear!

Please RSVP! 
https://signup.com/go/xZqrvET

Questions? 
Email Mrs. Johnson

 johnsowh@pwcs.edu
or Mrs. Hammad

Hammaddi@pwcs.edu


